
u.s. Department of Justice 

Office of the Inspector General 

Washington, D,C, 20530 

April 12, 2007 

Dorothy Lafortune 
PO Box 187 Biddeford, 
ME 04005 

Dear Ms. Lafortune: 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 
February 23,2007 regarding Thomas Paul Colantuono and others. The staff of the 
Investigations Division has reviewed the issues that you raised. 

The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) receives a high volume of complaints every 
day for review and handling. Because the OIG has limited staff and resources we are not 
able to investigate every complaint. Only those complaints involving criminally 
prosecutable misconduct and the most egregious administrative misconduct can be 
accepted for investigation. Many other issues can and should be addressed by the 
management levels of the involved components. We have determined that the Executive 
Office for U.S. Attorneys management should review your complaint. Therefore, your 
complaint has been forwarded to: 

Department of Justice 
Executive Office for U.S. Attorneys 
503 3rd Street, NW c 

Washington, DC 20530 

Any further correspondence regarding this matter should be directed to that office. 

I hope this answers any questions you have relative to this matter. 
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~oger M. Wilhams 
Special Agent in Charge 
for Operations 
Investigations Division 


